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RE: Contingent Letter of Support for DE-FOA-0002907-Including Community Benefit Agreement
between Nanoramic and Bridgeport Regional Energy Partnership

Dear Mr. Cooley,

[ 'am writing in my capacity as the Sustainability Manager for the City of Bridgeport to express
my support for FastCAP Systems Corp. d/b/a Nanoramic Laboratories (“Nanoramic™) proposal
submission to the U.S. Department of Energy (“DOE”), Office of Manufacturing and Energy Supply
Chains. This proposal seeks funding from the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law’s Advanced Energy
Manufacturing and Recycling Grant Program (i.e., Section 40209, and subsequently “DE-FOA-
0002907”) concerning a commercial-scale energy storage manufacturing plant.

-This contingent Letter of Support can be used by Nanoramic for that proposal.

The City of Bridgeport Sustainability Office wishes to express its support for the project proposed
by Nanoramic, contingent on its execution of a Community Benefit Agreement (“CBA”) with the
Bridgeport Regional Energy Partnership (‘BREP”). BREP is currently in the process of developing a
model CBA through the technical assistance support of the DOE’s Communities Local Energy Action
Plan (“Communities LEAP”) Program. This CBA is an important document that will ensure that the
interests of the community are prioritized in conjunction with clean energy project developments and
manufacturing to ensure the realization of local benefits. Further, the City;s desire to promote local
workforce development within the green/sustainable jobs sector aligns well with the components of this
proposal. We wish you the best of success with your proposal for DE-FOA-0002907, and we look
forward to working with you and BREP, and Green Bank, to execute a CBA to support the project and
community.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (203)-576-7520 or by email at
Chadwick.schroeder(@bridgeportci.gov.

Sincere

Chadwick Schroeder
Sustainability Manager, Public Facilities



